
 

 
 

Ethics classes are an option for all NSW public school children 
(Kindy to Year 6) as an alternative to scripture or non-scripture.  
However, without more volunteer Ethics Teachers 
some children will miss out.  

Ethics classes are free for public school students 

and organised by the charity Primary Ethics, who are 

authorised and approved by the NSW 

Government. 

Volunteers commit to a 30 minute lesson each 

week plus a little preparation time (during the 

school term only).  All Ethics Teachers are 

provided professional training, engaging 

curriculum and ongoing support. 

Teaching children ethics is fun, challenging 

and very rewarding, get involved today! 

 

St Ives Park Public School 

Needs Your Help… 

For more information or to apply please visit: 
www.primaryethics.com.au  
Phone: 02 8068 7752  
 
Or direct your queries to Cindy Smith 
cindysasmith@optusnet.com.au 


